LETTERS

Manchester’s Ray the Mover came up big for LHS band

~To-the-editor,
- Many thanks to a Manchester busi-
ness!

The Laconia High School Band,
Concert Choir & Color/Winter Guard
recently took a trip to Walt Disney
World in Florida. All three groups
went there for competitions. A great
time was had by all, what an amazing
group of young men and women.

Our trip was made more enjoy-
able and affordable do to Ray the
Mover. This business was amazing
and stepped up to the plate, when
we needed help to ship our uniforms

boosters thousands of dollars on the
shipping cost and for that they have
our sincere THANKS and GRATI-
TUDE for a job well done.

Please remember the businesses
that help out our schools through the
year and use them for all your busi-
ness needs. Thank You to Raymond
(owner), Matthew, Michelle, Louis,
Karyn & Chris at Ray the Mover for
all your help and support. You are all
a special group of people.

Lisa Moulton, co-president

Laconia High School Band Boosters

and equipment. They saved the band



